
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Reference Number: 2024/1096 
 
 
17 May 2024 
 
 
Tim Carter  

Email: fyi-request-26695-a34d869a@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
 
Tēnā koe Mr Carter 
 
Thank you for email of 9 May 2024 requesting under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 
(LGOIMA), information relating to camping ground licenses. Please see outlined below a response to your request. 
 
Could you kindly provide a list of all camping grounds which Council has issued a camping ground licence in the past 3 years in 
accordance with the Camping Ground Regulations 1985.   
 
Please include relevant addresses for each camping ground and identify if any camping grounds are operated by Council or 
subject to a lease with Council. 
 
Council has issued camping ground registrations to six campgrounds during this period.  
 

Registration 
Number 

Name of Campground Address Operated by 
Council 

Subject to a 
Council lease 

605.2015.11.001 Waitarere Beach Motor 
Camp 

131 Park Avenue, Waitarere 
Beach 

No Yes 

605.2015.10.001 Hydrabad Holiday Park 14-20 Forest Road, Waitarere 
Beach 

No No 

605.2012.9.001 Foxton Beach TOP 10 
Holiday Park 

Holben Parade, Foxton Beach No Yes 

605.2012.8.001 Levin Holiday Park Bartholomew Road, Levin No Yes 
605.2011.3.001 Manawatu Caravan Club Nash Parade, Foxton Beach No No 
605.2011.5.001 Tatum Park 820 State Highway 1, Levin  No No 

 
You are entitled to seek an investigation and review by the Office of the Ombudsman. Information about how to make a 
complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.  
 
Horowhenua District Council publishes responses to Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) 
requests that we consider to be of wider public interest, or which relate to a subject that has been widely requested. To protect 
your privacy, we will not generally publish personal information about you, or information that identifies you. We will publish 
the LGOIMA response along with a summary of the request on our website. Requests and responses may be paraphrased.  
 
If you would like to discuss this decision or any of the information provided as part of this request, please contact Brent Harvey 
(Group Manager Community Experience and Services) on brenth@horowhenua.govt.nz.  
 
Ngā mihi 
 

 
Nicki Brady 
Executive Sponsor 
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